AMOS E. HALLENBECK Commissioner

Richard H. Rapp **Deputy Commissioner**



PAUL F. COONEY County Engineer

Director-Operations

COUNTY OF ALBANY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS VOORHEESVILLE, NEW YORK 12186

March 4, 1983

Mr. Jim Lane 44 Providence Street Albany, New York 12203

Dear Mr. Lane:

We have received your letter regarding Fuller Road and your concern about pedestrians. I am forwarding a copy of your letter to our Traffic Engineer, Mr. Theodore Nadratowski, for evaluation and study. As soon as I receive his response, I will forward my comments to you.

Thank you for your interest, and I hope we can resolve this problem.

Sincerely,

Paul F. Cooney, P.E., L.S.

County Engineer

PFC/ded

cc: Mr. Theodore Nadratowski

Traffic Engineer